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 Objection

Comments There are a few reasons why I object; detrimental effect on the level of noise and traffic pollution
through the village (particularly right outside my house which is on London Road, where the many
trucks will be rumbling by at frequent times each day), the danger to my children who cross the road
outside our house and the extra traffic / type of heavy vehicle will increase the risk to them, risk of
increased pollution / toxic vapours to all the children in Balcombe Primary school (including my own)
who are in the the path of the prevailing wind from the drilling site, risk of pollution to the water table
extending across Balcombe and the impact that will have on the wildlife around the village and the
surrounding conservation area. Balcombe is a quiet village with a thriving community life with both
young and old residents, and does not deserve to be subjected to the industrial scale activity that this
drilling will bring with it. We moved here to be in a quiet village, not to live next to an industrial mining
site and the unavoidable chemical & traffic pollution that will come with this. It's completely
unacceptable to trade this living away in the pursuit of corporate wealth - there will be no tangible
positive impact on the community as a result of this drilling being granted.
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